
SJ receives fourth dose of COVID-19 vaccine (with photo) 
********************************************** 
 
     The Secretary for Justice, Ms Teresa Cheng, SC, today (June 6) received her 
fourth dose of the Sinovac vaccine at the Community Vaccination Centre at Java Road 
Sports Centre. 
 
     "As the protection by vaccine may wane with time, I appeal to those who are 
eligible to receive their fourth dose of COVID-19 vaccine in a timely manner, and 
those who have yet to be vaccinated to act now. It is of utmost importance to build up 
immunity against the pandemic," said Ms Cheng. 
 
     She also thanked the healthcare workers and staff members of the centre and 
encouraged the public to make reservations for vaccination through the designated 
COVID-19 Vaccination Programme webpage. 
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